
 
 
 
 
October 6, 2009 
 
VIA COURIER & EMAIL 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2009-0331 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) – Consultation on 

Next Prescribed Payment Amounts Application     
    

The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is writing to register its participation in the 
consultative process the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) initiated to discuss the filing 
requirements and the issues likely to arise in OPG’s next payment amounts application.  
The OPA will be attending the stakeholder meetings planned for October 22nd and 23rd.  
The OPA looks forward to this opportunity to provide input on Board Staff’s scoping 
paper and updated filing guidelines.   
 
Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to the attention of Miriam Heinz, 
Regulatory Coordinator, at the address above or by email at: 
miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(original signed) 
 
 
Nancy Marconi, 
Manger, Regulatory Proceedings 
 
cc Violet Binnette, Ontario Energy Board 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 


